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Dear parents and carers, 
 
I hope that your children have settled into pre-school well and that they are enjoying their sessions with us. I would 
like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs Westwell the best of luck on her maternity leave. We look forward to 
hearing about the birth of her second baby in the next couple of weeks.   
 
I would also like to welcome our new pre-schoool teacher Mrs Harbidge to Broomwood Pre-school, who will be 
covering Mrs Westwell’s maternity leave. Mrs Harbidge has a wealth of early years experience and will be a 
fantastic addition to our pre-school team. She will be working Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and Mrs Hamm 
Balliu will continue to work the beginning of the week.  
 
As Christmas is drawing nearer I would like to wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year. We hope that you 
will share lots of photographs of your Christmas adventures on see-saw and we look forward to seeing you in the 
new year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Fowler (Early Years Foundation Stage Leader) 
 


